GI-BMP Instructor Update — April 14, 2015
Subject: RETRACTION of New FDACS CEU Procedures for GI-BMP

Do Not Submit GI-BMP Programs for FDACS CEUs: 4/13 instructions retracted

We are retracting the previous GI-BMP Instructor Update email sent April 13, 2015. As of 4/14/2015,
we have been notified that these new procedures have been disapproved.

Please read the corrections and additional details below.

1. The wrong phone number was given for Eric Reiss at FDACS — the correct contact information is
Eric.Reiss@freshfromflorida.com / 850- 617-7872. Please correct your records.

2. There can be only one statewide GI-BMP program number per each language according to
FDACS administration.

3. The FDACS web-based CEU system was updated on 3/30/2015. It does not allow co-providers to
submit classes and download the training attendance record. FDACS is currently working on a
fix to allow co-providers to download the training attendance record.

4. In the interim, all GI-BMP training CEUs must be entered by the state GI-BMP office. Until
further notice, the state office will provide support for you to obtain your Record of Attendance
forms while the attendance form retrieval part of the website is being updated.

To ensure that your training class can provide CEUs:

e Post your GI-BMP training on the statewide calendar at least 30 days in advance of the in-person
training. The state office will work from this list to assure that CEUs are available. As we work
out the new procedures, we will contact instructors individually.

e To be sure you are in the new system, log in at https://ceu.freshfromflorida.com using your
email address and PIN. You may need to request a PIN or create a new account.

For additional questions about the new system, or help with classes submitted to FDACS, contact Eric
Reiss - Eric.Reiss@freshfromflorida.com / 850- 617-7872.




